



































































	City of Corvallis Ack Letter.pdf
	The Oregon Water Resources Department has received your applications to store water in a reservoir under the Alternate Review process. Your applications have been assigned file the following numbers:
	 R-88823
	 R-88824
	 R-88825
	 R-88826
	Please refer to this number when contacting the Department. Should you have any questions about your application, please contact the following Water Rights Specialist assigned to your application:
	Please note that your application is subject to review and comment from other state agencies and interested parties.
	Oregon Water Resources Department




